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The following are comments to Board of Zoning Adjustment staff Matthew Graybar, copied to HPC staff. 
Senders assumed that these would be included in the HPC packet to commissioners.  They were not since these emails 
were not addressed to the HPC. 
 
Included are all emails copied to HPC staff from: 
1. Gar Hargens/Missy Thompson 
2. Ann Schroder/Nick Marcucci 
3. Jason Patalonis 
4. Cathy Maes 
5. Patty Voje 
 

 

 

 



2 | P a g e  
 

 

 

 

 



3 | P a g e  
 

 

 

 


